
    
 

 
My computer is still down, but it is on the mend. But until I 

get it back, I'm just sending a short notice out. 
  

We have lots of new fabric in. About 75 bolts this week. With 
the fabric that has come during the last couple of weeks, we 

probably have 125 new bolts.  Some of the lines include 
Downton Abbey (50 bolts), Reclaiming the West, new Modas, 
fairy frost from Michael Miller, Miller's fairies in purple,  and 
barns.  Those who have been asking about the barn fabric, 
we have a panel of 12 different barns plus an overall fabric 

with barns. 
  

I'll have pictures next week. Plus patterns, books, rulers, 
notions -- everything that we have been waiting on should 

arrive next week. I'm keeping my fingers crossed that I 
remembered everything.  Some of the orders from the After 

Market party will also be here next week. 
  

And because we have so many new bolts in, that means 
there are more new bolts for the down the hall sale. 

  
Come check out what's new! 
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